

Badger- Greenbush Middle River GATOR Football

Dear		

I am writing on behalf the BGMR Gator Football program, players and coaching staff to ask for donations to continue our work to improve our football field/football program. Currently we have approximately 40 players 7th grade to 12th grade. We are fortunate to also see new players joining each year as the football program has been gaining excitement over the last few years. Last year we were able to add a new scoreboard (compliments of Border Bank) and this year the Badger School has purchased 3.75 acres adjacent to the football field. We have several ideas and plans for the future of our football program but our current goal, and reason for requesting donations, is that we are looking to add new field goal posts (estimated cost \$10,000) to our field, add black dirt and grass seed (estimated cost \$5000) to create a practice field area.

Two ways we will acknowledge your donation is by including your name on signage that will be placed throughout our football field as well as announcing donors during our home football games, unless you prefer to be anonymous.

I would like to thank you for considering this opportunity to help us improve our football program. Any donation can be address to BGMR Football Field Improvements and be mailed to my attention at the Badger School (address below) If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at jlee@badger.k12.mn.us or 218-528-3201.

Thank you,

John Lee Head Coach Badger School